
To \Mrom it May Concem,

l/tt, Annando Cortes and Selena Cu€llar Cortes, as lhe flners of the belour+eEr€nced
propeo, sB would like the City of Joshua to considor our request for deannexation. The

poperty in question is located at 238 Ranch Rd. Joshua, TX 76058.

Grners as listed on th€ Deed: Armando Cortes and Selena Cuellar Cortes

Any additional information may be obtained by contacting Selena Cuellar Cortes at

817-507€365

Thank you for your time,

Arm8ndo and Selena CortesAa
S€trx,C'----


